
 

To: Senate  Education Committee  

March 2, 2023 

RE: Testimony in Opposition to HB2238 

 

Dear Committee Members, 

I am very much opposed to HB2238.  

This bill is very much a solution looking for a problem and as such I am not pleased at the amount of my 

tax dollars being spent here. I hope that the committee will choose to listen to actual constituents 

instead of people being flown in from out of state to claim there is a real problem here. Please oppose 

HB223 and stop wasting our hard earned tax dollars on problems that don’t exist. Thank you for your 

time. 

Sincerely, 

Fred Bellemere 

Lawrence, Kansas 

 

 

 


